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- From The President

Fellow Alumni:

For the first time in many many
- years this section is being written by
someone other than Jack Howard. For
those few of you who still may not
know our longtime president and my
very dear friend passed away on De-
cember 6. 2006. Jack will be greatly missed.

When | was first approached about replacing Jack I was re-
luctant. How do you replace Lombardi at Green Bay, Rockne at
Notre Dame or Wooden at UCLA?

| felt this was a no win situation, however the board that has
been assembled exceeds my fondest expectations. 1 am joined
on the board by Dan Stecich *75,1" Vice - president, John Gard-
ner *75 2* Vice - President, Larry Lynch ’75 Activities Direc-
tor, Tom Lynch '73 Secretary and Bob Cheval *74 Treasurer.
Please give us the same support that you have always given and
continue to make the Leo High School Alumni Association the
number one alumni association in existence.

I am looking forward to meeting all of you at the banquet.
Please come by and say hello. The banquet will be held on April
27" at the Lexington House. Complete details are contained
later in this newsletter.

You should have received your decal request letter. Please
support this fund raising drive, which has now been named in
honor of Jack Howard. It is thru this drive that we can support
present day Leo students in realizing the Leo experience.

Best Regards

Rich Furlong ‘59
President

Annual Banquet

The date for this year's banquet is April 27", at the Lexing-
ton House. Cocktails will begin at 6:30 p.m. with dinner follow-
ing. Tickets are $50 in advance and $60 at the door.

Our golden jubilee class this year is the class of 1957. The
seniors in that class led the way to Leo’s last city championship
in football in 1956.

The class of 1982 will celebrate their 25*. anniversary. Con-
tact Frank McDermott, 815.478-7917 for class of 1957 and Dan

Earner 708. 636-8827 for class of 1982.

We urge classes with anniversaries to make a concerted ef-
fort to reunite with their classes. In the last few years the 40
year class has turned out large groups. This year should be no
different. Members of the class of 1967 can contact Mike
Hickey 708. 738 — 7502 for detailed information.

Like all groups our younger members, the last 25 years, do
not turn out in large numbers. All organizations including the
American Legion, VFW and other alumni associations experi-
ence this. People don’t traditionally reconnect with their past
until well into middle age. However, we are Leo and we tradi-
tionally lead the way in most things. I hope all of you more
recent graduates turn out to once again meet with old friends and
classmates.

As usual our highest honor the Leo Alumni Association
Man of the Year Award” the “Community Service Award™
along with the “Dr. Thomas Driscoll Memorial Award™ will be
presented. Inductees into the Leo High School Hall of Fame will
be duly honored. Be sure to read elsewhere in this letter the pro-
files of these deserving recipients.

This is the largest single event we sponsor. It is a great chance to
get together with former classmates and continue with the Leo
experience.

See you on April 27%.

Doctor Thomas P. Driscoll Memorial

Award

John R. Howard ‘61

When the Doctor Thomas P. Driscoll Memorial Award was first
established it was felt that this was not an award that should be
bestowed every year. Everyone felt that because Doc was so
special in what he meant and did for Leo that future recipients
should be held to that same standard. The award will be made
this year because the recipient is not only worthy, I felt that if
the award were not named in honor of Doc Driscoll it could
have been named after Jack Howard. Jack was our longtime
president. More than that he was our longtime friend. His love
of Leo High School is not surpassed by anyone. He graduated
from Leo High School in 1961. He then went on and graduated
from Notre Dame in 1965. He established Howard and Associ-
ates, a successful consulting firm. Jack was president of our
association for too many years to remember. He was a Past
President and Member of the Leo High School Advisory Board,



the 1994 Leo High School Association, “Many of the Year” and
Member of the Leo High School Hall of Fame. He was a Ma-
rine Corp. veteran and truly lived by the mottos of both Leo and
the Corp. “Facta non Verba and Semper Fi”. Jack was married
to his beloved Joan, who is known to all of us, father of John
and devoted grandfather of Brendan and Daniel Howard. While
Jack left all of us too soon, he will never be forgotten.

LEO ALUMNI ASSOCIATION MAN

OF THE YEAR

Thomas W. Lynch ‘73

Tom Lynch (Class of 1973) followed in
~ his brother’s footsteps (Michael Lynch, *71)
~ when he came to Leo High School from St.
Mary Star of the Sea Grammar School
(Another brother Daniel followed Tom). At
Leo, Tom participated in a variety of student
activities, most notably the Cross Country
and Track teams for all four years. The high-
light of his vears at Leo for Tom was the friendships he made
and the camaraderie he enjoyed with his Leo classmates.

Having qualified as “one of the faster” runners on the Leo
running teams, Tom secured a running scholarship, which paid
his tuition for four years at Chicago’s DePaul University. Tom
attributes the scholarship in large part to the efforts of Leo stu-
dents who graduated before him and made contacts with college
coaches on his behalf and encouraged him to follow up and pur-
sue the opportunitics. Tom shared a dorm room with one of
these former Leo runners during his first year at DePaul, Gary
Benton "72.

Tom graduated from DePaul in 1977 and subsequently
passed the CPA exam, working in that profession until approxi-
mately 1980 when he took a job as a “Revenue Agent” with the
Inmternal Revenue Service, a position he held for seven years.
Tom attended law school in the evenings at The John Marshall
Law School during the last four of those years. Tom passed the
Illinois Bar Exam in 1986, and left the IRS shortly thereafter,
taking a job at the Illinois Attorney General's Office where he
leamed to practice law. Tom currently runs a Law Office in the
Southwest Suburb of Hickory Hills where he specializes in fi-
nancial matters including assisting people who have the IRS “at
their door” as well as on other tax, estate, real estate, bankruptcy
and other financial matters.

Tom met his future wife, Kathryn Fitzpatrick, while a student
at DePaul, and was married in 1985. He has two children, a
daughter Alaina currently age 20 and a son Sean age 17. Alaina
is 2 Junior at DePaul and Sean is a Senior at Marion Catholic
High School

Tom has been a regular supporter of Leo High School
through the years and was encouraged to attend Alumni meet-
ings by Larry Lynch *75 (no relation). At these meetings Tom
became aware that there was a substantial need to create a web-
site for the Alumni Associations and the School. Tom conceptu-
alized a site for the Alumni Association which allows the
Alumni to review the history of the school, record their experi-
ences, interact with other Alumni and keep up on and take care
of, Leo Alumni Association business. With substantial input
and help from Larry Lynch, Jack Howard *61 (deceased former
Association President) and Pat Hickey (Leo High School
Alumni coordinator) as well as many unnamed others the site

has materialized. The website has also involved substantial ef-
forts from Tom’s Law Office secretarial staff, summer help and
others. Among the highlights of the site is the inclusion of
eighty yearbooks which are available for viewing on the site.
The site is a work in progress, which continues to expand and
improve as a vehicle to advance the interests of Leo High
School.

2007 Inductees into the Leo High

School Hall of Fame

Richard Driscoll ‘58

Richard Driscoll played four years Lightweight Basketball,
during which, in his sophomore, junior and senior vears, the
lights only lost a total of 9 games combined, resulting in two
consecutive Catholic League Championships in 1957 and 1958.
“Chico™ as he was called, was a vital part of that championship
team. In 1956, he was also voted Most Valuable Player in the
Fenwick Tournament.

Rich came to Leo from another noted Catholic institution,
Little Flower, and from Leo, he went on to Loyola University
for a time. He would go on to officiate in the Catholic League
and Illinois High School Association for over 25 years. A resi-
dent of Mount Greenwood and St. Christina’s Parish, he and his
wife Mary Ann have raised four wonderful children, Richard,
Jr.; Jay, Allison and Tony. To this day, Rich remains an active
supporter of all Leo and Alumni Association functions, pro-
pelled by his fierce sense of pride in his alma mater and the prin-
ciples of excellence and integrity, which it stands for.

Joe Gorman — Leo 1954

Played on the great 1954 Leo High School Catholic League
Championship football team. Coming from St. Cajetan Parish in
the Morgan Park neighborhood, Joe was a standout athlete and
scholar. He played for the University of Illinois at Champaign-
Urbana and upon graduation joined the Chicago Police Depar-
ment where he served with honor and distinction for thirty-nine
years. After the Chicago Police Department, Joe Gorman
worked another twenty-five years for Sears Roebuck & Com-
pany. Gorman also served his community on the Zoning Advi-
sory Committee of the 19" Ward Organization for thirty years
and coached the many great St. Cajetan’s football teams which
sent so many young men on to Leo High School.

Joe and his wife of forty years, Marilou, spend their winters
on Marco Island, Florida and return for the summer to Oak
Lawn, IL and enjoy the company of their seven children and
sixteen grandchildren.

Joe Gorman is a great member of the Leo High School Hall
of Fame Class of 2007
Joel Kagann — Leo 1954

A native of Little Flower Parish, Hon. Joel A. Kagann,
graduated from Leo High School and went on to the old Navy
Pier Campus of the University of Illinois. Beginning his career
in public service as a police officer in 1957, Joel Kagann was
named Chief of Police of the Village of Woodridge in 1962 and
served as chief until 1971.

In 1973, the people of Woodridge “wrote in” and elected Joel
Kagann Mayor of Woodridge until 1977. In that year, Kagann
was appointed Assistant to the Dupage County Clerk of the Cir-
cuit Court, Acting Clerk of the Village of Woodridge in 1979,
Chief Deputy to Clerk of the Court in 1988, and in 1991 the
judges of Dupage County appointed Joel A. Kagann Dupage



County Circuit Clerk.

From 1991 until his retirement in 2004, Joel A. Kagann
served as Clerk of Circuit Court of Dupage and also was named
to the Illinois Supreme Court’s Judicial Management Council.

Joel A. Kagann is active at all levels of his community and
was a founding member of the Catholic Parish of St. Scholastica
in Woodridge, Illinois. Joel A. Kagann has proudly supported
Leo High School and is a 2007 Leo High School Hall of Fame
Inductee,

Lou Knox — Leo 1942

Lou Knox came from St. Columbanus Parish and was captain
of his grammar school basketball team. Knox once played in a
game where there were no baskets scored, until the very end. St.
Columbanus won the game by a score of 3-2. Lou Knox was
the high scorer with 2 points and football great and teammate
George Connors (Bears, Notre Dame) scored the other point.

Lou Knox played on three Championship teams at Leo. The
Leo Lion Heavies in Knox’s senior year were 30-1. They won
the Catholic League and beat 3 other State Champions that year.
It was especially satisfying for the Lions beating St. Phillips by
about 30 points at Leo. When they played St. Phillips at their
gym, Leo was down 42-41 with 7 seconds to go. Babe
Baranowski called for a timeout. Babe called for the “around
the horn” play. He told Lou “Den’t miss the shot.” Knox was
open under the basket for a lay up and Leo won 43-42.

After graduation in 1942, Lou was awarded a scholarship to

DePaul where he played on the freshman team. (Ray Meyers
first year) But, America was at war and college and basketball
would need to wait. In December, Lou Knox joined the US.
Army.
In August 1943, he joined the 4™ Battalion of Darby’s Rang-
ers, as a replacement. The Rangers spearheaded the surprise
night landing at the Port of Anzio, Italy. The 1% and 3" Battal-
jons infiltrated five miles behind enemy lines, while the 4™ bat-
talion fought to clear the road to Cisterna. Greatly outnum-
bered, the 1* and 3™ were.wiged out, and only 139 out of the six
hundred survived from the 4 battalion. Lou received two Pur-
ple Hearts, the Bronze Star and the Silver Star. He came home
in November of 1945.

In the great White Sox World Charnpionship series, Leo Hall
of Fame Inductee Jackie Schaller and his most popular bar-
tender, Lou Knox, were frequently interviewed. Today, Lou
Knox lives in Tinley Park with his wife Dee. His three children
(Bobby, Marilou and Lou) are proud to witness Lou Knox's
induction to the Leo Hall of Fame Class of 2007.

Thomas F. Mahoney — Leo 1954

From the time that he first followed the Leo Marching Band
down Morgan Street to Shewbridge Field, Tom Mahoney has
been in the front of the pack for the Leo Lions.

Present at every Leo event, banquets, home games, away
games, prayer breakfast, Veterans Observances and wherever
men wear the Black and Orange, Tom Mahoney stands out
among the active.

A proud member of the Leo Band, Tom played the “baritone
hom”. (Baritone is a tenor Saxhom in B, one octave below the
B frumpet.) Tom also played two years of lightweight football
one Varsity Spring Season.

From Leo, Tom Mahoney went on to St. Joseph College in

Indiana and then to Loyola University School of Law.

In 1967, Tom worked as a trial attorney for the Securities
Exchange Commission and succeeded in working for Pullman
Bank, Sunbeam Corp., Marleann Corp. and ended his legal ca-
reer as a Labor Relations attorney for the Keebler Corporation in
1996.

Through all of his work in the legal profession, Tom Ma-
honey never failed to devote time and effort to his country nor
his interest in Irish literature and history. Tom served as a Petty
Officer 3™ Class aboard the Destroyer Tender U.S.S. Shenan-
doah and was a contributing member of the American Confer-
ence on Itish Studies and the International James Joyce Founda-
tion. A lifelong White Sox fan, Tom was an active member of
the Nellie Fox Society that succeeded in getting Nellie Fox in-
ducted into the Baseball Hall of Fame.

Most importantly, Tom Mahoney is always the most visible
Leo Man in the State of Hlinois. His Proud Orange Sport Coat
announces to the world — Here is a most worthy Leo High
School Hall of Fame Inductee in 2007,

Ray Topolski ‘52

Ray Topolski came to Leo from St. John of God Grammar
School. While at Leo he played football and basketball for four
years and ran track for two. After graduating from Leo he at-
tended Lewis College where he played basketball and baseball.

After college Ray spent the next 19 years working in the
stockyards. He was the head of Local 171 Meat Cuiters and
worked in both labor and management positions.

When the stock yards closed Ray moved on to the Cook
County Sheriff's Department working as and adult probation
officer. He still works part time at the racetracks to keep busy.
Ray is married to his wife Theresa. They had 6 children, 4 boys
and 2 girls and 20 grandchildren and 10 great grandchildren.
Ray is proud to peint out they have all received Catholic educa-
tions. Welcome to the Hall of Fame Ray!

G. Harry Valadez — ‘58

Harry came to Leo from Our Lady of Guadalupe grammar
schoal. From his sophomore year to his senior year, Harry was
a starting guard for the Lightweight Basketball team. In those
three years, the Lights lost only 9 games. In Harry’s junior and
senior (1956-57, 1957-58), the Lights won back-to-back Catho-
lic League Championships. To this day, in so many circles, peo-
ple still remember Harry as a vital part of those fine lightweight
teams representing Leo in that era.

Afier graduating, Harry served two years in the Armed
Forces. Upon his discharge, he began work as a machinist at
U.S. Steel for 29 years. Later, he would work as a Loaned Ex-
ecutive (on behalf of U.S. Steel) for the United Way Crusade of
Mercy. In 1992, flying in the face of conventional wisdom, he
embarked on a late-in-life career change (at age 52), spending
11 years as a police officer for Cook County Forest Preserve
District. He finally took his retirement in 2003. What’s more,
Harry and his lovely wife Marge raised a son, Mark.

Harry remains an active supporter of and a familiar face at
virtually all Leo and Alumni Association functions. He contin-
ues to maintain close relationships with former Leo classmates
and teammates, as well as alumni from various other Catholic
high schools in the city, who competed against each other as
teenagers.



2007 Community Service Award

Lawrence R. Sink ‘58

In 1958, Larry Sink graduated with honors from Leo High
School. He played on the 1956 City Championship Team that
was coached by the late Jim Ameberg.

In the 70°s and 80%s, Larry gave back to the community by
confributing his time and services as head coach of several
youth football and baseball traveling teams in the western sub-
urbs of Chicago.

For many years Larry has continued his community commit-
ment, by being deeply involved in fundraising activities serving
on action committees for Catholic Charities in the Archdiocese
of Chicago. Mr. Sink is a member of the Catholic Charities Ad-
visory Board. His initial major contribution was writing the first
Southwest Region business plan which was later adopted and
used by Catholic Charities and United Way as a model.

Larry Sink has raised emergency monies for poor and home-
less families of Cook County. Most recently, Larry co-chaired
Catholic Charities 7* Annual Helping Hands Benefit held at
the Double Tree Hotel in Alsip which raised over $50,000 for
the new St. Leo Veterans Center and the southwest side needy.

Larry is currently involved in fundraising and promotion of
the new St. Leo Veterans Campus which just opened in the
Englewood area on the south side at 77™ and Emerald. The cen-
ter provides full services and assisting homeless veterans need-
ing transitional help back into the mainstream of the local com-
munity.

Larry was recently appointed to the Government Relations
Committee by Fr. Boland, Director of Catholic Charities. This
powerful committee interfaces with the Federal Government
U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs and HUD securing funding
for needy veterans.

Larry Sink is now a retired executive from the education in-
dustry. He pioneered the startup of three nationwide companies
‘that launched innovative educational products for students im-
pacting the direction of education.

Larry wishes to thank his family for their support in these
community service activities. Especially his wife, Carol, and
three children: Mary Therese, Michael and Stacey and their
families. Larry and Carol also have six beautiful grandchildren
that keep them very busy. They are Tyler, Garrett, Connor,
Julia, Patrick and Christopher.

Decal Drive

As you know our decal Drive that now funds the “John R
Howard Memorial Scholarship Fund™ is underway. It is our only
request for funds and as always its purpose is to help young men
receive a Leo education. If you did not receive your letter or if
you misplaced it please submit your contribution today payable
to the Leo H.S. Alumni Association and mail to post office box
603, Oak Lawn, IL. 60454,

Missing Graduates from 1982

If you are on this list yourself, let us know that we had the
right address.
Call Dan Garner at 708/636-8837 if you have any classmate
information.

Uncertain Addresses
Greg Adams John Kelly
Robert Allen David Laux

Maury Allen Willie McDonald
Dwight Bragg Ken McDonnell
Timothy Brooks. John Moore

Paul Cassaday Duane Morton
Rydell Cephas Michael Musa
Don Cherry Roderick Oden
Walter Duval Lyndon Patterson
Raphael Foscett Fred Peoples
Rogers Frazier Tom Reed

David Frye Maurice Raberts
Andre Gage Stanley Warren
Keith Hines Kevin Wright
Ken Howard James Wyatt
Ken Howell

Fred Hudson

David Johnson

Future Newsletters

One of my early goals is to spice up the newsletters. I have
asked Pat Hickey to do a column,” From the Lions Lair”. I plan
on having a small section dedicated to little known information
about Leo. It will be titled “Did You Know”. 1 would like to
include 2-3 short and tasteful jokes.

Deceased Leo alumni are always listed in our newsletter. We
have a very small group in this newsletter. Due to Jack How-
ard’s death I really believe I do not have every name. If I have
missed anyone you know please accept my apology and bring
those names to my attention. I will include them in the next pub-
lication.

I would also like to include a guest column each newsletter
written by one of our alumni. I have writien the first one to give
you an idea of what I hope to receive. Feel free to share any
fond memories of your Leo experience; maybe it revolves
around a specific brother or lay teacher, or a sports team or just
good friends or a scholastic achievement story. Contact me be-
fore writing anything, simply tell me what you would write
about. If I contact you, then submit your article to me.

I would like to have updates on whereabouts of more of our
alumni. What are you doing, where are you living, and what
would you like to say to your fellow alumni? This is something
we can do a better job of but we can’t do it if you don’t give us
the input.

Finally is your class having weekly or monthly get togethers?
Let me know about it, perhaps we can get the word to more of
YOUur group.

As you can see, I am opening this up to the alumni for more
participation. Please contact me at
Rich Furlong
C/o Leo H.S. Alumni Association
P.O. Box 603
Oak Lawn, IL. 60454
E mail address rc5463@sbeglobal.net

Football Weekends In The Fifties

I attended Leo from 1955 thru 1959. My fondest memories
o back to football weekends. Starting with the pep rally on Fri-
day afternoons. We entered the gym with our respective classes.
The first thing you noticed was the elaborate decorations, crange
and black streamers everywhere. Could every weekend in the
fall possibly be Halloween? The band was seated on the gym
floor. Once the gym was packed, the team entered from the third



floor entrance and sat in the small section in the comer. At that
moment the gym exploded, the band struck up the “Leo Fight
Song” and 1000 strong knew that we could beat anyone. I'm not
just talking about our Catholic League foes I'm talking about
Notre Dame or the Chicago Bears also,

About the time the roar subsided our coach headed to the
rostrum. The gym exploded again but instead of “Lions Lions”
the roar of “handsome Jim handsome Jim” was deafening. Our
little Marine Corp war hero assured us that on Sunday victory
would be ours and 1000 strong we believed him.

On Sunday we got up early and went to church. Then we
proceeded to the Capital Theatre parking lot at 80%. and Halsted.
There 30 — 40 cars were decorated and the car caravan was
ready. We proceeded to the school where the band was ready to
lead the parade down Morgan Street to Shewbridge Field. Imag-
ine the sight, 75 band members playing the “Leo Fight Song”
followed by 30 — 40 highly decorated cars honking their horns
and thousands of neighbors standing on porches waving.

After the Leo victory the parade reversed itself back up Mor-
gan and to the school. Then everyone would rest up before pro-
ceeding to the St Sabina’s dance in the evening.

Could it have been 50 vears ago, it seems like only yesterday.
What a great memory. Do you have similar memories you
would like to share with us? Contact me and we can arrange for
you to do so in one of our future publications.

Rich Furlong 59

“Did You Know”

In it’s first 45 years of football competition Leo won 264
games and lost only 111. A winning percentage of over 70%.

The most successful coach, record wise, was Whitey Cronin
who between 1931 and 1943 compiled a 91 — 17 —13 record.
This is a winning percentage of 84%. In that 13-year period his
teams won 7 south section championships, 6 Catholic League
championships and 2 city championships.

The first Leo Alumni banquet was held on February 9, 1955
at the LaSalle Hotel. The next one will be April 27%, at the Lex-
ington House,

On October 12%. 1952 the Irish Christian Brothers moved
into their new residence at the southwest corner of 79th. and
Sangamon the present site of the Leo Alumni Field.

Do you have similar little known facts, if so write me at
P.O.Box 603 Oak Lawn, Il. 60454 or ¢ mail me at
reS463@sbeglobal net

Lions Laughter:

Marriage is a relationship in which one person is always
right, and the other is a husbhand.

A woman came home screeching her car into the driveway,
and ran into the house. She slammed the door and shouted at
the top of her lungs, “Honey, pack your bags. [ won the lot-
tery!” The husband said, “Oh my God! What should I pack,
beach or mountain stuff?” “Doesn’t matter” she said, “Just get
out.”

Fifty-one years ago, Herman James, a North Carolina moun-
tain man, was drafted by the Army. On his first day in basic
training, the Army issued him a comb. That afternoon the Army
barber sheared off all his hair. On his second day, the Army
issued Herman a toothbrush. That afternoon the Army dentist
yanked seven of his teeth. On the third day, the Army issued
him a jock strap. The Army has been looking for Herman for 51
years.

BOURKE/MAHONEY GOLF
OUTING

This shotgun and a half event will be held on Wednesday,
August 1* at Gleneagles Country Club. This has become a very
successful and satisfying good time for all of us. Please under-
stand that the reason we don’t accept tee time reservations with-
out payment in full is because whether you show up or not, we
are obligated, and rightfully so, to pay Gleneagles, Thank you
very much for your cooperation. Don’t forget that non golfers
(Is there such a thing??!!) may come for dinner only. We are
holding last year’s pricing structure for golf and dinner and din-
ner only. We will be notifying last year’s golf foursome

“Captains” of request for foursomes as the date approaches. If

vou have not golfed in the past and would like to do so, please
call Joan Howard at 708/361-4194 and let us know of your de-
sire to participate this year.

In the past years we have been fortunate enough to have
sponsors for the golf hats, golf balls and towels we include in
the bags we hand out a the golf outing. If you or a corporate
sponser you know or could find would be interested in helping
out in this fashion, please let us know. It saves us a considerable
sum of money — which means more for our Alma Mater.

In Memoriam
Unfortunately we have lost several alumni
and family members.
John Boardman ‘51
George Bresnan ‘36
Joseph Byerwalter 50
Emile Cheval (Father of Bob *74 and David ‘76)
Rev. Jack Clifford ‘45
John Coghlan ‘49
Robt. Cook *47
Jerry Coyne “52
Timothy Dillon ‘36
Donna Earner (Wife of Gene ‘50)
Tom Gibbons '44
William Hartney ‘41
Richard Hourihan ‘45
John Howard “61
Robt. Hynes ‘61
Betty Kuenster (Wife of Ron Kuenster ‘37)
Bernard Lundy ‘46
James Lundy ‘47
Ray Lyons *44
Matt Malone *45
Martin McIntyre ‘52
Rev. Theodore McNulty ‘45
James Monahan ‘45
Dorothy Moss (Mother of Jim ‘66, Mike “69,
Bill 75 and Dan *83)
John O’Byrne “35
Edward Piper ‘43
John Sexton ‘35
James Sheeran ‘42
George Skraby '53
Dan Stokes '44
Rabert Whelan ‘42
May their souls and all the souls of the
faithfully departed rest in pedce. Amen




BOOSTER CLUB MEMBERS

TIM DOHERTY ‘62
Bales ManacEr

27805 SaNTA MARGARITA Pwy

Mission Vo, CA 92691 @“
(949) 707-2227 Dinecr EXCELLENCE
(B66) 9370356 Tl P!m

(949) 707-1628 Fax
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Compliments of

Mark G. Essig

Class of 1976

This space
available!

Best Wishes
To
Leo High Behool
And To
THE JUBILEE CLASSES
From
The Prendergasts

JOHN 1885 JIM 1887
TOM 1989 DICK 1843
RICH 1584

SEAN'S RHINO BAR & GRILL

Come Try Beverly's Newest Bar and Grill!
10330 8. Westemn - Chicago, 1L. 60655
The Coldest Beer on Western Avenue.

Where you will always see a familiar face!

When Your Family
Has Suffered A Loss . . .
Qur Family Can Help
Robert ). Shechy & Sons is Family owned and operated.
Robert J. Shechy & Sons bas been & asme
thar 8 recognized and frusted
for thelr professional manner
Think of them as 2 “second Gmily’’ . . .
a1 & tfoe when family sssistance and fﬂlllﬂﬂﬂc:
is 80 very Important
Robert J. Sheehy & Sons
Funeral Home
(708) BS7-78785
Fo00 West 1515k Burest 4950 West TOtk Sireet
Park, Hiaois 60562 Burtank, Hinois 66459

Law Offices of
Matthew 1. Morrissey & Associates, Lid.

Matthew J. Morrissey
Attorney at Law

33 N, Dearborn St., Ste, 502

Chicego, Ilinois 60602

(312) 341-4600 - Telephone
Cluss of 73 (312) 3414801 - Fﬁ'{imﬂf

o

John G. Linehan 7T
Vice President - Inyestments
Financial Advisor

1
\

o

h

WACHOVIA SECURITIES

Wachovia Securities, LLC
30 South Wacker Drive, Suite 4000
Chicago, IL 60606
Tel 312 6307189
Fax 312 630-7141
800 227.B488
Mermber NYSE S Jjohn.linehan@wachoviasec.com

(218 9a4.8400
Fax (3712) RE4-8444

TerrEncE M. BaArnicLE g4

Arrosuey at Law

Kezin. Tuones awn Jewmws, Lyo.
20 Moatw Wackss Duive - Surte 1860
Cwcano. Iuwow 80804-2900

Best Wishes
From

Jack Farnan '63
Bill Farnan '64

The Cheval's
Congratulate

The Jubilee Classes

Bob '74 - Dave '76

Fhone Fax: (708) 385-0027
(708) 385-0011

J T
& ﬁOPKIIS

Sewer & Water
Jack Hopkins '89 «Contractors
Tom Hopkins '73
Jim Hopkins ‘79 Rice

4530 W. 137th St.
Crestwood, IL 60445




BOOSTER CLUB MEMBERS
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James T. Strzelecki ‘64 : ﬁ Q
o

President 4

St. Andrews Products
500 Mariner Drive 219-879-1000
Michigan City, IN 46360 Fax: 219-878-1570

SAINT: XAVIER: UNIVERSITY

3700 West 1030d Streer # Chicage, HHinois 60655

Bob Hallberg 62

Achletic Director e

Head Women's Basketball Coach
Tel. (773) 298-3109

Fax (773) 298:3111

E-Mail: hallberg@sxu.edu

NICHOLAS J. MOTHERWAY BT
ATTORNEY AT LAW

MOTHERWAY & NAPLETON, LLP

(312) 726-2859
SUITE 200 FAX (312) 726-6851
100 WEST MONROE 5T. 1 (BOOj B99-2699

CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60603 amnthervay@mnlswoffice.cam
www.mnlawofficn,cam

SAINT- XAVIER:-UNIVERSITY

3700 West 103rd Street * Chicago, Hinels 60655

Tom O’Malley
Head Men's Baskethsll Coach
Office (773)298-3104
Home (773) 779-0183
Fax (773) 298-3111
E-Mail: omalley@sxu.edu

The Stecich's
+Jack '67 Bill 'g9
Jim '70 Dan '75

+ rest in pedce

ACES SECURITY, INC.

THE ‘FINEST" IN PAOTECTIVE SECURITY SERVICES
WHEN YOU NEED SOMECNE WHO CARES 4S8 MLCH AS YOU

For Complete Security Services Call

Phone: 312-287-8690 Fax: 773-582-4827
Pager: 312-859-5163 R
Jauul. Calace ‘g5 Y L 74

% UBS

Edmund J. Swain ‘54
Vice President - Investments
Patricia A. Stark

Wice President - Investrments

UBS Financial Services Inc.

181 West Madison

43rd Foor

Chicage, L 606024575

Tel. 312-683-56149 ext. Ed, Tel. 312-683-6525 ext. Fatu

Toll Free 800-621-6525

U9S Francial Serdces Ing. i 3 subpdiary of LBS AG, e S, T

HuskY AEROTOWS
N294RL
Bob Lynn '60
Towpiol CF| GISE

Phone: 303-818-2556 817 Wast Conifer Cour

Louisville, CO 80027-9572
bob@lynn.org hitp:/ynn.org

THOMAS W, LYNCH, CPA., JD. 73
Attorney At Law
9231 S. Roberis Road
Hickory Hills, [L 60457

wwwthomaswiymichpe.com Telephooe: (708) 598-5999
Email: thomas@ihomaswiynchpc.com  Facsimile: (708) 598-6299

R o

Mhe‘ PETROLEUM COMPANY

Distriturtors of Qus
ﬁ'ﬂlﬂ/. =re ﬁmwnnm:a?
8ince 1925

Pleass call for immediate assistance and information:

Corporate Office M'!WJN.:SH'M'WM IL 60477
(708) 720-3060 » tax (708) 720-31

PHONE: (708) 222-5702 FAX: {708} 222-3087

‘68

Ben Nowakowski, Ep. D
Supsrintendent

Morton High School
District #201

Administrative Cenfer + Mailing Addrass
3145 South 55" Avenue 2423 South Austin Boulevard
Cicero, IL 60804 Cicero, IL 80804

° [

% _ .

3047 W, 111¢h S¢
Chicago, IL 60655
(773) 298-1315

= Gift certificates + Carry Out
* Catering # Party Room

Chris Caraher '88
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BROCKHALS, STUBER, FOX s LLOYD, IC.

INSURANCE AGENTS

Michael |. Fox '7g

10933 S.SC;ntrnl Ave., Suite 2000

P.O. Bax 598 708-B57-8811
Oak Lawn, IL 60454-0598 FAX 708-857-8822
e-mail: mlox@BSFLinsurance.com

richp @ cullenelectricen.com

Rich Prendergast. *B4
cell 708.514.1649

Managing Principal

CECO INC.

MANAGING EXCLUSIVELY WITH CULLEN ELECTRIC CO.
ELECTRICAL CONSTRUCTION & MAINTENANCE

200 W. JACKSON BLVD - SUITE 320 - CHICAGO, IL. 60606
312.662.0134 » 312.662.0034 fax

SRR RNl Commercial |

INSURORS, I[NC,

James P. Haliberg, CEC ‘0

Phone:(630) 574-2022
Fax(830) 574-2038

122 W. 22nd St, Ste. 330
Oak Brook, IL 60523

Arisg
ARTISANS, LTD.

David G. Hoffmann ‘61
President

36 South Wabash Suite 604 Chicago, IL 60603 312 855-9220

VERN KALSHAN '
ATTORNEY

440 Kerwin Street (805) 927-1222
Cambia, CA 93428 FAX 927-5380
(800) KALSHAN - E-mail: vernkashan@earthlink.net

Scott Fulwiler ‘74
Owner

Gotr Entererise
7000 Southwest Hwy.
Chicago Ridge, IL 60415
(708) 448-6807
Located 2 blocks east of Harlem Ave. on Southwest Hwy.

& BILL BRETT 151
‘APS4Paint@sbeglobal.com

DOMESTIC FOREIGN-CUSTOM PAINTS
AIR-ELECTRIC-HAND-SPECIALTY TOOLS

avtomotive painters supply
3750 WEST 63d STREET CHICAGO, iL 60629

HN2TI54TT0 Fax 312-T35-4567
3M DUPONT

Thomas P. Boyle '65
President

Robert J. Sheehy, Jr. '71
Director

STATE BANK OF COUNTRYSIDE

Celebrating 30 Years! 1975-2005
6734 Toliet Road (708) 4853100
Countryside, TL 60525 Fax - (708) 485-3106

KIWANIS PEANUT DAY, INC.

Bill McMahon '52
Former Executive Secretary
1-888-PNUT-FUN (763-8386)

Fax: (630) 830-7401
Office: (630) 80-0400

900 Jorle Boulevard
Oak Brook, IL 80823

Best wishes 1o
LEO HIGH SCHOOL
and the JUBILEE CLASSES and
Condolences to the Family of Jack Howard, Without
kim and his wife, the Alumni Association
waoitld net be what & is today.
THE PHELANS
BILL-1950 JOE-1955
MAURICE-1956 JIM -1961
DICK-1963

(708) 349-6775
Fax (708) 349-6964

Burns Commercial Real Estate
Industrial /Commercial Brokerage

15254 Hollywood Drive
DANIEL M. BURNS ‘69 Orland Park, 1L 60462
Broker/Owner E-mail: dan@burnsre.com

William B. Holland 73
Area Executive President
bili_hollsnd@ajg com

@ Arthur J. Gallagher

Risk Management Services, Inc.

126 South Wacker Drive, Suite 1580
Chicage, IL 60606

312,803 8345

Fax 312.803.7399

Cell 312.806.5200
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ROBERT G. PETERSON ‘81
ATTORNEY AT LAW

LAw OFFICES OF ROBERT G. PETERSON
77 WEST WASHINGTON STREET « SUITE 1604

CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 80802 1312) 338-8829

1, fh-mf &,MLYW"

PROMOTIONAL GROUP

Midrusst PAL BRANDED CLOTHING
Cafendan Co. "TBES™™  PROMORONAL PRODUCTS

Don Lewandeweki - Class of '47

5000 Archir Road * Summilt, linols 60501 « Prona (708} 563-0600 » Fox 708.563.0400
W TIWRSIROMOEEDUR.C oM

This space
available!

BAIRDSWARNER.

Tom Wreas 57
REALTOR®

Office: 708.708.1885
Direst: 708,283 5204
Fax 7082835222
tom.wrenn@halrdwamer.com
3236 Volimer
I‘ﬁjl Olympia Fields, IL 60461
wrw. balrdwarser.com

Q Excrusive AFFUATE oF CHiasTiE's Grear EStares

BAAL & O'CONNOR

ROBERT B, BAAL 04

ATTORNEY AT LAW

TELEPHONE
(812) 236-1814 26TH FLOOR
FAX (312) SBO-5479 221 NORTH LA SALLE STREET
robaak@ameritech.net’ CHICAGO 60601

POWER ROGERS & SMITH,PC.

JosePH A. POWER, JR. ‘70
Attomey &t Law

Thres First National Plazd

70 West Madison Street, 55th Floor
Chicago, Hlinois 60602-4212
TEL: 312 236 9381

FAX:312 236 0920
www.prslaw.com

E-MAIL: joepower@prslaw.com

Dan Moss, Class of ‘83
Vision Integrated Graphics
Account Executive
312-282-6196
dmoss@visionps.com

RS S

People. Technology. Solutions.

LSA

LAWRENCE SINK ASSOCIATES
iy .

Lawrence R Sink ‘58

WiLLiam M. SULLIVAN 50
ExEcUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT

Town & COUNTRY FORD, INC.
5401 E. INDEPENDENCE BLvD. TELEPHONE
CHaRLOTTE, N.C. 26212 (704) 538-5600

OFFICE: (630) 953-95%4 1037 APPLE LANE
FAX: (630) 353-9556 LOMBARD, ILLINOIS 60148
E-MAIL: lawrsink@aol com

‘Wililiam E. Biros
Broker / Dwrier Class of 64
Bhirgs@birosrealestate.com
.
@ Prudential
Bires Real Estats

9504 5. Hamlin Ave., Evergreen Par, 1L B0805 .

4 :
Bus P0R 720011 Fax 70B AZ-0272 o
Viice Ml 708 233- 483 "@* @ @
e birosrealestate com e NG NGty
S

i

CHILDREN'S VISION
BPORT'S VISION

EYL EXAMINATIONS
CONTACT LENGES

DR. DONALD J. BUSH
OPTOMETRIST
o

16438 8. KEDZIE AVE.
TELEPHONE. (773) 445-2700 CHICAGD, L

Joha F. "Jack" Halper ‘62
Fiene Vice Presidens - Wealth M m
Financial Adviror i

=N
225 Souch Mil Ay
citigroupl Zdiy
SMITHBARNEY el 706 227 4011
Tel 800 241 7024
Fax 706 354 4788
john.Ehalper@smithbamey.com

Citigreup Global Markets Inc.
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Aceount Represeniative  Phone (708)
Tinbey Par, 1L Fax (708} 364-0459

.': Bill Murphy ‘58
|
-

o e
g Aty ke |

e N - _—Id e
TRANSFER COMPANY

625 Third Avenue

gaex Bsland, %_1291
hone (209) 794-0723

www.dohrn.com Fox (309) 794-1693

BILL KOLOSEIKE "45
CED of Biff Kay Auto Group

Bill Kay Chevrolel-Downers Grove  §30-968-2900
Bill KayCrysleriPlymouth-Naperville 630-355-7500
Bill KayCryslerPlymouth-DowersGrv. 630-355-7500
Bill Kay OldsmobllaHonda-Bradley ~ 815-937-7900
JK Pontlac/GMC/Nissan-DownersGrv. 630-969-0022
Bill Key Tempe Dodge-Tempe, AZ  602-496-4000

Michael G. Manzke (5o @

Exclisive Agent
Chaimman's Conference

———— Turn iMIS Data Into
Anwiytics provides n dute wrwhouse

3" !m Inckudes sacdard dats ubes to
Sh = muipiate your IS dats.
Jon Guenther ‘68
Business Systems Consultants, Inc.
333 North Michigan Avenue Suite 303 Chicago, IL 60601
(312) 553~__1253
www.bscichicago.com

Alistate Insurance Company
A“S‘l’afe 4701 Midiothian Tpke. Sie. 10
-
peicly Crestwood, I 60445
Phions 708.385.5300
Fax 7083855486
Customae Sarvice
Answi
Exposition and A 19 & Manag

Francis J. Sheridan ‘75

535 Lakemont CL, # 612 Phone: (770) 518-2963
Roswell, GA 30075 Fax: (770) 518-1292
frank @ expoanswers.com: WWW.BXPOaNSWers.com

676 North Michigan Avenue
Suite 4000.

Chicago, Illinois 60611

312 280 3700 Phone

312 280 3728 Fax

Desald F Flyiin 467 Friynn EnTERPRISES, INC.

Chairman of the Board
and President

In Honor of Our Leo Men
Who Gave Their Lives
In the Defense of
Our Country

This Space Available!

George Badke '64

1250 Larkin Avenue
Suite 100

Elgin, Illinois 60123
847.468.1090

T08.7074588
ANDERSON umsmm((fuﬂm)

ASSOCIATES, INC.
e ; ;

The Class of ‘74
Congratulates

The Jubilee
Classes

“Go Lions”

926 Maln Street
Lemont, lllinols 60439
Phone: (630) 257-7304
Fax: (630) 257-8218

AUTOMOTIVE
ENTERPRISES ED PFLEGER

‘64

“Home of the Classy Chassis”

Nick Zingaro ‘64
Department of Mathematics

Orange County Community College
Middletown, NY

(845) 294-0129
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Pat Joyce '76 - Ed Joyce ‘70 - Tom Donnellan ‘63
Jim Joyce '60 - Tom Joyce ‘62 - Tom Gibbons ‘64

Town ““m“/ﬂ.’\’;.mm%

Fine Wine & Liquors » Delivery Service

10000 S. Western Ave.
Chicago, IL 60643

Phone: 773/239-2800
Fax: 773/239-2896

FAX 1708 §36-9561

c‘:”.-:ntc and Son: @'Léntbzg Co.
Offset and Letlerpress Printing
1708) 636-9550

5180 WEST 857w STREET

BARRY HARTE OAK LAWN ILLINOIS 60453

9

Legendary Service Since 1946

DOLPHIN CARTAGE, INC.
H. Edward Bamide, Jr. 159
President
5274 5. Archer Avenue * Chicago, IL 606324756
Phone: (773) 767-1234 » Fax: (773) 767-0184
Cell: (708) 302-6384 » ebamnicle@dolphincartage.com

Edward W. Mulcahy, CPA
‘64

MDS MULGAHY, PAURITSCH, SAIVADOR 65 1m0

e P A ; o

14300 R Ave » S 200 + Orlnd Park, 1L 0462+ 108/ 06995 « P 708/34546539 l‘
401 S, LaSalle St~ Sufte 606 + Chicaga, IL 60608 - 312/786-5679 ~ Fx 708/343 6636

835 MicClintnck Dr. » Surte 100 - Bun Ricige, JL 60527 » 630/387/7838 » Fax §30/887/7855
Evril: mulcahy@mpscpz com

(7738) 581-7800
(773) 5361819 Cell

15

&R

Reliable

FIRE EQUIPRIENT COMPANY

12845 So. Cicers Avenus
' Alsip, liinols §0803-3083

Ernest E. Horvath 49 (708) 557-4800

Chalrman of the Boerd Fax: (708) 537-1150

O'BRIEN FAMILY @ Sons
* Lawn Service
John M. Arvetis, C.R.S, G.R.I
‘69 ]
6350 5. Central Ave. Chicago, IL 60838 Denny Conway '62 (773) 775-6084
5

TIMOTHY 8. WOLLNER, D.O., A.B.FP.

JOHN C. ELSER, M.B,, A.B.F.R
FAMILY PRACTICE

3754 W. 85TH STREET
EVERGREEN PARK, |ILLINOIS 60805

24 HOUR ANSWERING SERVICE
{708} 425-0550

OFFICE (708) 425-8550
FAX (708} 825-T617

This space
available!

CmSha?&%}(ubes,m

ATTORNEYS AT LAW

Thomas M. Crisham ‘57

2a-Hour Email a028805@alistate.com
Customer Servics

terisham@crishamlaw.com
Phone 312-917-8460
Fax 312-327-2450: 30N, LaSalle 5t., %ﬁ
e Chi

Jnck Hallberg, LUTCF ‘59 5= "

e . SCHIFFHARDINL

Chairman’s Inner Circle

G o PatriciA BROWN Houmes
Allstate Insurance Company Fartner
Alistate. 5=y s e
You're in good hends. *  Cricago; IL 60855 Cricaco, 1L 60606
Phone 773.233 8868
bew' 273209 504 t 312.2585722 pholmes@schiffhardin.com

f 312.258.5600 wwwi.schiffhardin.cam




LEO ALUMNI BANQUET TICKET APPLICATION

To obtain tickets and table reservations for the banquet on April 27, 2007 mail your
money early. REMEMBER IF YOU MAIL YOUR MONEY IN ADVANCE THE
TICKET PRICE WILL BE $50.00 OR IF YOU ELECT TO PURCHASE AT THE
DOOR THE PRICE IS $60.00. PLEASE ENCLOSE A SELF-ADDRESSED,
STAMPED (39 cents) ENVELOPE FOR THE RETURN OF YOUR TICKET. MAKE
THE CHECK PAYABLE TO THE LEO ALUMNI ASSOCIATION, P. O. BOX 603,
OAK LAWN, ILLINOIS 60454

Enclosed is a check for ticket(s) @ $50.00
Nalme ; : ; Year
Address

cHie e | State__ Zip Phone
E-Mail
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